
The Northeast American Diocese  

of the Malankara Orthodox Syrian Church 
2158 ROUTE 106 • MUTTONTOWN • NEW YORK 11791 

       ______________________________________________________________________________ 

              
  

 

 
Telephone (718) 470 9844 • Fax (718) 470 9219 

www.neamericandiocese.org • NortheastAmericanDiocese@gmail.com 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
By the Grace of God,  

Zachariah Mar Nicholovos,  
Diocesan Metropolitan 

 

CK No. 5/2015                  March 16, 2015 
 

 
Blessings to the Vicars and Assistant Vicars, and faithful of the Northeast American Diocese.  

 

Dearly beloved,  

 

The G. R. O. W. (God Renewing Orthodox Women) Ministry of our Diocese will be holding a One Day 

Young Woman's Conference on Saturday, April 18, 2015 at St. Vladimir’s Orthodox Theological 

Seminary, located at 575 Scarsdale Road, Yonkers, New York.  

 

We direct our Vicars and Assistant Vicars to encourage the young women of our parishes to participate in 

this conference.  

 

More information on this One Day Conference can be seen in the attached flyer. 
 

Yours in our Lord, 

 

Zachariah Nicholovos, Metropolitan 

 

 

 


